
                  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The P and C will be holding an end of year ‘Colour Run’ celebration. 

When? 

Friday 9th December  

Colour run starts at 11.40am          

Family Picnic 1 pm 

What is involved? 

Students run around a fun obstacle course around the school oval. At certain areas they will be 

sprayed with coloured powder. Parents are encouraged to join in the fun and run the course with 

their children. 

After the fun run parents and families are invited to share lunch with their kids on the school oval.  

What to wear?  

Students and parents are encouraged to wear old clothing and shoes. We recommend an old 

shirt (preferably white or light coloured), shorts, hat and shoes.  

What to bring? 

Picnic and blanket 

We are looking forward to celebrating the end of year with you. 

P and C Committee 

 

 Please fill out form below and return to the office if you do not want your child to participate.  

Name: ________________________________________________ 

Class: _________________________________________________ 

Parent signature:  _________________________ Date: ___________     
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